

Kids Inspire Head Office Hargrave House Molrams Lane Great Baddow

Chelmsford CM2 7TL

Tel:

01245 348707

Website: Email: www.kidsinspire.org.uk katharine@kidsinspire.org.uk

16th March 2022

Mr D Wragg 23 Beatty Rise South Woodham Ferrers Chelmsford Essex CM3 5YQ

Dear Don,

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of a cheque for the sum of £150, I understand that this donation came as a result of a talk given by Dave Adkins of Principle Physiotherapy. Please pass on our thanks to the President and your fellow Rotarians for making this donation to the charity.

The pandemic has seen even greater demand for the essential services Kids Inspire provides for young people in our community, with record numbers of referrals each week. Funding is always a challenge for us all donations are very gratefully received.

We wish you all the best with you future fundraising efforts.

With kind regards,

Katharine Loveday Corporate Fundraiser

Kathanine